
Dear Jill, 
 
I would like to add my voice to the many other Australian writers who are strongly objecting to 
the parallel importation of books into Australia for all the reasons so succinctly stated by 
Jeremy Fischer of the ASA and others. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Elizabeth Quinn 
 
12 January 2009 
 


